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WOODBINE RECEIVES $250,000 IN NJDOT BIKEWAYS FUNDING

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the New 
Jersey Department of Transportation Local Bikeway Program has awarded the 
Borough of Woodbine a grant in the amount of $250,000.

This project, Woodbine Bikeway Project—Phase 4B, is a bicycle /pedestrian trail 
that will be constructed adjacent to the Cape May County Seashore Line railroad 
tracks within the Woodbine Municipal Airport boundaries. It will extend from the 
Cape May Seashore Line railtracks approximately 2200 feet south of Route 550 
to the intersection of the Cape May Seashore Line and Woodbine Municipal 
Border with Dennis Township. This will give Woodbine approximately six miles 
total of bicycle/pedestrian pathways.

This phase has already been designed and engineered and is now ready to be 
put out to bid.

“NJDOT has shown a commitment to principles that complement Smart Growth 
and the role of transportation in promoting Smart Growth initiative; the completion 
of Woodbine’s bikepath system will help achieve this goal and pursue their 
transportation strategy of providing mobility while preserving the  natural beauty 
of our state,” noted Mayor Pikolycky.


